
 
 

12 Industrial Way, Salem, NH 03079 

 

 
June 19, 2024 
 
Ms. Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
  
Re:  EM-AT&T-103-221026    

New Cingular Wireless PCS LLC (“AT&T”) Site CT2200 
 Norwalk-284 New Canaan Ave.  
  
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
AT&T received CT Siting Council approval on November 28, 2022, extended to November 28, 
2024, to make modifications to its Facility located at 284 New Canaan Avenue, Norwalk, CT.   
 
AT&T recently changed the proposed design which now includes only modifications to 
equipment within the shelter on the ground. No tower work is proposed at this time. AT&T 
respectfully requests that this application be withdrawn since no tower work will be performed. 
 
 Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Hollis M. Redding 

 
Hollis M. Redding 
Mobile: 860-834-6964 
hredding@saigrp.com  
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